Vienna/Austria, October 1%, 2018

To: oneM2M

Nomination Letter for the Chairman position of the oneM2M Technical Plenary

Deutsche Telekom (ETSI) would like to nominate Roland Hechwartner as a candidate for the
role of the Chairman of the oneM2M Technical Plenary. Roland has held the oneM2M
Technical Plenary Vice-Chairmanship from November 2014 to December 2018. Prior to his
engagement in oneM2M he held Vice-Chair positions in OMA, OMA TP Vice-Chair 2010 -
2014 and the OMA Requirements Vice-Chair position 2006-2012. Deutsche Telekom believes
he will be an excellent, unbiased oneM2M Technical Plenary Chairman providing leadership

and support to all contributing members.

As a Member of ETSI, Deutsche Telekom strongly supports the creation and adoption of open
interoperable specifications in and beyond the mobile ecosystem; Deutsche Telekom commits
to ensure that Roland has the necessary time, resources and support to perform all of his duties

as the Chairman of the Technical Plenary.

Best Regards,

Wy Gl

Heinz Polsterer,

Senior Vice President

International Standardization and IPR Management
Deutsche Telekom / T-Mobile International



